
 
 
 

PROVIDER ALERT 
 

RELEASE OF REQUEST FOR EXPRESSION OF 
INTEREST (REOI) 

 
 

MAY 13, 2016 
 

The Department of Health and Mental Hygiene, Behavioral Health 
Administration (BHA), has released a Request for Expression of Interest 
(REOI) to identify vendors capable of providing ambulatory substance use 
services in various jurisdictions within the State of Maryland.  This includes 
Level 1 Outpatient Services, Level 1 Opioid Treatment Program (OTP), 
Level 1 and 2.1 Withdrawal, and Level 2.1 Intensive Outpatient Services as 
described within the American Society of Addiction Medicine (ASAM) 
Criteria. 
 
Information regarding the REOI released can be found on BHA’s website at 
www.bha.dhmh.maryland.gov or at eMaryland Market Place at 
www.emarylandmarketplace.com.   
 
The information is also available on Beacon Health Options’ website at:  
http://maryland.valueoptions.com/provider/alerts/2016/REOI-Ambulatory-
Outpatient-Substance-Use-Services-05-09-16.pdf  
 
The new deadline for submission of an expression of interest has been 
extended to Tuesday, June 7, 2016 at 4:00 p.m. 
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